
 

Chef brings an Irish flair to Inn on the Square

Inn on the Square has announced the appointment of Henry Jonkers as its new head chef. Henry has over 29 years'
experience - four of which was spent overseas in Ireland - and will introduce a unique fusion of Irish and Cape Malay
cuisine to the Inn.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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